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Financial success is a lifetime journey...not a 

numerical target.  Distinct stages are experienced 

as you progress. At different times you will find 

yourself starting a job, building a business, acquiring 

and managing assets, investing, planning for retirement and 

organizing your estate and legacy. 

At each stage of your financial journey, strategies are 

implemented and tactics executed that impact the years and 

decades ahead. Vermont Wealth & Retirement’s Lifetime 

Income Analyzer has helped confidently guide our clients 

along each stage of their individual financial path. Vermont 

Wealth advisors work with you to understand your immediate 

and long-term goals and establish a personal plan to help you 

arrive at your destination, safely.

As you advance toward your financial goals, an experienced 

guide is critical.  One who knows your values and the 

specific goals you have for each stage of your life.  There are 

many paths offered, but only a few will lead to your desired 

destination.  The advisors at Vermont Wealth & Retirement 

have walked this path many times and can help you avoid the 

pitfalls, guiding you along the trail to its welcoming summit.

Survival— As we enter the workforce, the first 
seeds of a financial future are planted. As the 
seeds germinate, financial roots grow, at first 
supporting basic survival, then growing stronger, 
empowering us to move beyond survival into a 
thriving lifestyle, plus yielding a surplus to invest 
in the future.

Lifestyle— Once accumulated resources are 
sufficient to support your lifestyle and provide 
financial security, financial independence is 
achieved. This is when your hard work and 
nurturing bears fruit and economic priorities 
often change. The focus shifts from resource 
accumulation to asset protection, dependable 
growth and risk management. 

Legacy— The fruit of your labor becomes 
the seed for future enterprises, creations and 
generations: your legacy. Whether it’s “what’s 
next” for your avocation, or the orderly transfer 
of assets to family, heirs and institutions. You 
understand that wealth is now a tool, ready to be 
wielded in the service of others.  
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Advisory services offered through Hammond Iles Wealth Advisors dba Vermont Wealth & Retirement.  Securities offered through Ceros Financial Services, Inc., 
 Member FINRA/SIPC (Not affiliated with Hammond Iles Wealth Advisors). 




